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Dear Families, 

As we journey through Lent, we have had special people who are leading us on our way. 

On Tuesday, Father Levi and Deacon Tom led a prayer service for the burning of the  

palms. During the Ash Wednesday mass, Father Valentine taught us that we never need to 

be fearful, sad, or angry as God is always with us. On Thursday, Mr. Dan Kitzhaber talked 

to us during our after school prayer service about the virtues of St. Joseph. May your  

journey through Lent bring you closer to God and may you find peace.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Gudelis  

 

 

Mrs. Becky Gudelis, Principal 
rgudelis@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org 

Dates to Remember 
 

FEBRUARY 

22—Hex 5 begins 

23—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Schoff) 

26—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

     Report cards come home 

MARCH 

1—Healthy Smiles—2nd grade only 

2—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Moody) 

5—No School 

9—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Morrow) 

11—Parent Teacher Conferences 

12—No School 

16—Children’s Mass (Mrs. Allison) 

19—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

 

“All go to the same place; all come from dust, and to dust all return.” - Ecclesiastes 3:20 

 
Please pray for the  

following people: 

Father Menzel 

Natalie Weisenbeck 

Jaida Juzdewiski 
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Take a Virtual Visit 

https://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org/ 
kindergarten-registration 

 Take a virtual tour of 

our school 

 Meet our amazing team 

of teachers 

Register Online 

https://www.assumptioncatholicschools.org/ 
kindergarten-registration 

Opens Feb 1st, 2021 and runs 
through March 1st, 2021 

Kindergarten students require proof of age.  
Must turn 5 by Sept. 1, 2021 

Congratulations to Franz, Madeline, and Kolten 

for reading into the 200 book club! 

Keep up the great work!  
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Congratulations to 
Mason and Clara!  
They both passed  

levels in Math! 

 

 

Great work! 

Save the Date 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, March 11th, 2021 
More information coming soon! 

 

 

repent 

Prayer 

In preparation for Ash Wednesday, Fr. Levi and Deacon Tom  
demonstrated how the palms are burnt and made into ashes. 

Journey 

reflection 
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